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DATE:  June 9, 2021 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Community Development Department – Troy Klecker 
 
SUBJECT: Approve Purchase Agreement to purchase property at the corner of West Pearl 

Street and North Oak Avenue. 
 
 
Purpose: 
City Council to approve purchasing of property at the southeast corner of West Pearl Street 
and North Oak Avenue. 
 
Background: 
The EDA/City had previously purchased a 4-plex at 147 West Pearl Street for the purpose of 
redevelopment.  The 4-plex has been demolished and there was an agreement with the 
adjacent property owner on the corner to market the two properties together.  Now the 
adjacent property owner would like to sell the property. The City’s property is much more 
marketable if the property on the corner is added to it.  Staff is working with a local business to 
construct a new building on the two properties.   Acquiring this property will help advance that 
project. 
 
The signed purchase agreement, which is contingent on City Council approval, has a price of 
$75,000 for the property plus $1,500 in closing costs for a total purchase price of $76,500. The 
property owner would like to close on the property as soon as possible so we have that 
planned by July 1st in the purchase agreement.  
 
Budget Impact:  
The purchase price of $76,500 will be paid for by the EDA.  The EDA approved the purchase 
at their May 19th meeting. The EDA would get reimbursed for this property as well as the 
adjacent parcel at the time of development. 
 
Staff Recommendation: 
Staff recommends approval of the property at the corner of West Vine Street and North Oak 
Avenue. 
 
















